
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

IFSCA and NISM sign MoU to strengthen capacity building in GIFT IFSC 

 

The International Financial Services Centres Authority and the National Institute of 

Securities Markets signed a Memorandum of Understanding on May 2, 2025, to advance 

capacity building and training initiatives in the securities markets in the IFSC, in the 

presence of Shri K. Rajaraman, Chairperson, IFSCA and Shri Tuhin Kanta Pandey, 

Chairperson, Securities and Exchange Board of India. 

 

As part of this collaboration, NISM will partner with IFSCA to support a range of capacity-
building initiatives within the IFSC. This includes conducting certification examinations 

for entities operating in GIFT IFSC. The MoU also covers the development of customized 

content, question banks, and e-learning modules aligned with IFSCA’s requirements, 

aimed at enhancing the professional expertise of financial institutions within the IFSC 

ecosystem.  

 

 
 



 
The MoU with NISM is an important step towards meeting the capacity building and 

training needs of the stakeholders in the securities markets at IFSC. This strategic 

partnership with NISM will play a pivotal role in creating customized content, advancing 

e-learning, conducting examinations for officials of IFSCA, regulated entities and other 

market participants as part of IFSCA’s endeavor to build a world-class securities 

markets ecosystem. 
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